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CLARIFICATION ANNOUNCEMENT 

We refer to the announcement of GCL Technology Holdings Limited (the “Company”) dated 19 April 
2022 in relation to the Change of Name of the Company (the “Announcement”). Capitalised terms 
used in this announcement shall have the same meanings as those defined in the Announcement. 

The Company would like to clarify the following content in the Announcement: 

In the third paragraph under the section headed “Effect of the Change of Company Name” on page 2 of 
the Announcement, the English stock short name of the Company should be “GCL-POLY ENERGY” 
instead of “GCL-Poly”. 

Save as disclosed above, the other contents of the Announcement remains unchanged. 
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